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October 9, 2020 
 
 
RE: Department of Labor Safety Inspection 
 
 
Inspector Laramie arrived at approximately 9:30am for an unannounced safety inspection that 
was initiated by a complaint from an anonymous member of the public.  The issue at hand was 
the ability of employees to safely vacate the records storage room (“the vault”) in the event of 
an emergency. 
 
It was determined that no violations of New Hampshire law exist in the records storage room 
(“the vault”). 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any question. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Christopher Heroux, MA 
Director of Human Resources 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


